
 

UNOFFICIAL 

Message from Kate Lundy, Chair of 
the CIT Board 19 June 2024 
The CIT Board would like to advise that Ms Leanne Cover has resigned as 
CIT CEO and this has been accepted by the CIT Board.  It is not 
appropriate to comment further on Ms Cover's decision. 

The Interim CEO Ms Christine Robertson will continue in her role while the 
Board initiates the process to recruit a new CEO.  This will allow our 
ambitious program of work to continue and the implementation of the new 
strategy which is in the final stages of development. 

The Board would like to thank Ms Robertson for continuing as Interim CEO 
during this time. Ms Robertson continues to provide exceptional leadership 
to the Board, staff, students and stakeholders. 

I would like to thank CIT staff for their support while the former CEO has 
been on paid leave to ensure procedural fairness.  The Board recognises 
that our staff remain our biggest asset and are critical to our success in 
building the essential skills for the ACT and region.  The Board also thanks 
staff for continuing to focus on our students through this time. 

Kate Lundy 
Chair, CIT Board 
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